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SOUTH AFRICAN

ACADEMY OF ENGINEERING
The South African Academy of Engineering

invites you to a presentation

The BLOODHOUND Supersonic Car

Inspiring the next generation
by

A‘

Dave Rowley

The BLOODHOUND SSC Project ig an attempt at the World Land Speed Record. The
car will arrive in South Africa in 2013 and will run at Hakskeen Pan in the Northern
Cape, the only track in the world where a car can run at 1,610 km/h.

When: Wednesday 30 May 2012

Time: 1ghoo

Venue: Lecture Hall 3, Entrance on Level 5, Engineering
Building 3, University of Pretoria

Directions: Parking is available in the public parking garage on the first
three levels of Engineering Building 3. Access is from University Road
only (use left lanes after turning into the campus). Use stairway or lift to
go to Level 5.

(Enquiries: office@saae.co.za or 072 594 1441)




